
COMMUNITY NEWS   
 
Please Take Notice That:  
 
The Village of Rhinebeck Building, Zoning and Planning Departments will be closed the 
week of February 20, 2017 through February 24, 2017. Also, the Planning Board will not 
be meeting on February 21, 2017. Regular office hours will resume on February 27, 
2017. 


